COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd September, 1935,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to Rotterdam Report No.23867C
on the 01l Engine Machinery intended for the "G.S. WALDEN",
it is concluded that the 10" direct bilge suction from the
circulating pump, as shown in the plan, has been fitted, but
I shall be glad if you will confirm that this is so.

I shall also be glad if you will forward
test certificates in respect of the dynamos from the Makers,
unless the dynamos have been constructed under survey.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM.
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Lloyd's Register
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